
 

St Paul’s Church 
Church Lane, Esholt 

£1 entry per child with a chocolate prize at the end for all entrants 
The hunt starts and finishes at the Church 

Saturday 16th April 2022 – 2pm to 4pm 
 

We would be delighted if you would join us for an 
Easter Trail around Esholt followed by refreshments 

and activities at the Church.  
 

Suitable for children of all ages 
 

Please park on 
Station Road – 
the Church is 
then a short 
walk down 

Church Lane  


